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   Ms. Amy         Ms. P         Ms. Monica 
 
Happy New Year and here is to a great, healthy 2021! 
 
We hope everyone had a Merry Christmas. We really enjoyed discussing 
the "reason for the season" and we missed everyone over break! 
 
We had a fun filled December, making so many cute (and glue-filled!) 
crafts, singing carols and playing new games. "Perfection" was a favorite! 
Everyone shared their Christmas wishes and we enjoyed learning about 
our family traditions around the holidays. Our favorite book to share at 
circle time was "Home Alone"; we were happy that Kevin outsmarted the 
bad guys! 
 
January's theme for Lunch Bunch will be Winter and cold weather 
activities. We will be mixing in fun science experiments and hands-on 
activities in class. We plan on lots of outdoor play and exploration, so 
please remember to bring your hats and gloves. Our Winter unit will 
include yoga.  Animal yoga is always a big hit! 
 
We are all so glad to be back in the classroom and can't wait for a fun, 
healthy start to 2021! 
 
 


